To: Harris Logan

E-Malil: Icharris@spotterrf.com
From: Jose Trevino

Date: January 28, 2010

Subject: FCC file number 0039-EX-PL-2010

Message:
Mr. Harris Logan,

Authorizations longer than a regular two-year license require a justification. Please justify the need for a
five-year license, or would you prefer only a two-year license.

Also, please be aware that the information contained in this application will be made viewable to the
public if granted except for those exhibits for which you have requested confidentiality. If you wish to
withdraw this experimental application, please inform me in your response to this correspondence.
Otherwise, please make your Confidentiality Request exhibit non-confidential and specify in 47 CFR, Part
0.459(b)(1) the namesttitles/labels of those exhibits for which confidentiality is being sought.

Please provide a designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if interference occurs.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of January 28, 2010 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 10053



